
 
From: wendyrogers477   
Sent: 05 December 2022 11:35 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: The mega incinerator Wisbech 
 
 
 
Dear Sir /Madam 
I live in  and it already has lorries passing day and night due to the cold store facilities, 
which does cause noise I am against thus incinerator due to the impact it is going to have on my 
quality of life and the quality of life of my neighbours as most are older people who enjoy sitting in 
there gardens and enjoying the fresh air and sunshine . I do not want this incinerator to go ahead as I 
feel it is going to impact my life so much with sever because the traffic is going to treble the smell is 
going to be unbearable and the amount of birds that are going to be flying around is going to drive 
me mad . We do not want or need this incinerator why don't you look at placing it in London ad 
most of the waste is going to be coming from these big cities and not Wisbech . Please hink about 
the people who work and live in Wisbech and do not put profits over people . 
 
 
Wendy Rogers   
 
 




